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The meeting was called to order at 5:37pm January 12, 2022.  Request and approval of agenda and 

meeting minutes were moved to approve, seconded with all members in favor.  Mrs. Porter gave the 

Principal’s update sharing iReady data gains.  Overall, the school has made growth on every grade level.  

Principal Porter proposed to spend the remaining funds on classroom libraries related to the iReady 

Reading data.  In particular, using the idea behind  One School One book, readin  “The Wild Robot”, 

which ties into SEL and would simultaneously support IB learner profiles is the book of recommendation.  

Jan. 29, will be the day of service for MLK day due to inclement weather. Late start days are now early 

release days, the schedule will be on the website and in Tiger Talk. PTA’s Boosterthon is a dance fit 

fundraiser, to raise funding for a book vending machine.  Although there were no public comments/ 

concerns Principal Porter stated the main concern of parents and community members  are COVID 

safety and procedures.  Stonewall Tell, had a first-grade teacher to resign and has separated from the 

district.  Presently interviews are taking place to fill the position.   Ms. Rhodes, the Parent liaison 

reminded everyone to check on social media for consistent communication, reminding parents Thursday 

folders would go home the next day.  Dr. Love asked if there were any items the committee would like 

added to the next agenda for discussion.  Mrs Porter will give an update at the next meeting on 

purchases using SGC funds, update on fundraiser for Boosterthon, Feb 2nd .  Principal Porter thanked the 

committee for their support. Dr. Love requested for a motion to adjourn the meeting, Ms  Rhodes 

motioned to adjourn Ms Henderson seconded Meeting adjourned at 5:57pm. 


